
Materials linked from the January 29, 2020 Curriculum Council agenda. 

 

Recap of January 22, 2020 Discussion: 

 

Liaison Policy 

 Council members were asked to take the liaison policy back to their respective colleges 

to get input. 

 Michele Swift created a document in Box for members to provide comments and possible 

wording about the liaison policy. See the link “Notes” above. 

 The policy with revised wording will be considered during the January 29 meeting 

o Need to define what represents an academic unit and discuss the organization of 

programs, schools, and colleges in order to identify appropriate minimum 

requirements for the liaison process. 

 


